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Acton Cricket Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its junior
members to ensure that all young cricketers have a safe and positive experience. As such, the ECB’s
‘Safe Hands - Cricket’s Policy for Safeguarding Children' is embedded within the Club's Code of
Conduct for all members to adhere to.

Acton Cricket Club believes that it is imperative that junior and senior members, coaches,
administrators and parents, carers and guardians associated with the Club should, at all times, show
respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others. To support this, Acton Cricket Club
has issued a number of guidance documents and statements to support its policy towards Young
People in cricket.

Club Changing and Showering Policy
The club has adopted the following changing and showering policies. These may be modified after
individual discussion with parents (for example to involve disabled players who require additional

support or assistance).

- The club does not provide showering facilities at colts’ matches. All young players will be
encouraged to shower or bath at home.

- Adults working with colts’ teams must not change or shower at the same time, using the same
facility, as young players aged under 16.

- Young players aged 10 and under must be supervised at all times in changing rooms by two
members of the Cricket and Club Staff of the same gender as the young players.

- Mixed gender teams must have access to separate male and female changing rooms.




